
Sebring Elks Support the Children’s Business Fair 

 

Plan on visiting the Pumpkin Fall Festival in downtown Sebring on Sunday, October 20 from 

Noon to 4PM. The Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 is proud to be the major sponsor for the 

Children's Business Fair part of this event.  This was made possible through the Elks National 

Foundation Gratitude Grant which our lodge recently received. Come support our youth and 

see the Sebring Elks at work in the community! 

 


